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A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

Prelude Juan Hernández, Eric Stoltzfus, Mario Aguila & Sarah Hall Aguila 
  

 
Call to Worship Julia McCune 
   
Hymn: VT 95 – Praise the Lord, Sing Hallelujah Cynthia Lapp & Mira Grieser 
   
Lighting the Peace Lamp Foster Bennett & Mary Amoji-Ogar  
 
   

 
Confession Oscar Harrell & Steve Brent  
 
Hymn: VT 156 – There’s a Wideness in God’s Mercy   
 
  

 
Time for Children Javier Requejo & Shauna Miller 
 
Hymn: VT 182 – I Sing the Mighty Power of God 
 
Scripture   
     Psalm 133 Genevieve Leary 
     1 Cor 12:4-6, 12-27 Kesi Marcano 
 
Message Sarah Glenner 
Hymn: VT 802 – Draw the Circle 



 

   

 

Responses to the Message 
Sharing of Joys and Concerns 
    Please come forward to the mic if you wish to share something. 
 
Praying Together Kathleen Zook 
   
Work of the Church 
    Welcoming our Visitors 
    Announcements  
      
The Ministry of Giving 
   Offertory  Juan Hernández, Eric Stoltzfus,  
 Mario Aguila & Sarah Hall Aguila         
   Children’s Offering (children can bring their offerings forward at this time) 
   Offering 
   Prayer of Dedication 
  

 

 
Hymn: VT 809 – Sing a New World Into Being   
   (children are invited to come to the front and take a bell) 
 
Benediction Brandon Bell 
  
   
  
 



 

 
Usher/Greeter: Cheryl Fish-Parcham 

Worship Arts: Claire Noel Miller 
 

Offering Last Week – $4,700  Weekly Goal – $6,423 
 
    Attendance Last Week – 65 in-person; 22 participants (Zoom) 

 

 

 
Acts 16:16-34; Psalm 97; Revelation 22:12-14, 16-17, 20-21; John 17:20-26 

 

 

May 29: Sunday Worship, Marshall Dunn preaches, 11:00 a.m. 
June 5: Pentecost, Leah Lumeya preaches, 11:00 a.m. 
June 12: Sunday Worship, Cynthia Lapp preaches, 11:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

 
Welcoming Josiah Michael Gorman: Congratulations to Joleah and Brian Gorman on the 
birth of their second child, Josiah Michael! He was born on May 19 at a healthy 8 lbs. 2 oz. If 
you would like to provide a meal for the family please use the link provided in the listserv 
announcements. 
 
Welcoming Marshall Dunn, May 29: On May 29 we will welcome Marshall Dunn as the 
preacher. Marshall was the pastor at nearby University Christian Church for over 30 years. 
He is now retired and is active with the Day Center and outreach to refugees. 
 
Sunday School: Sunday School and Adult Education are both on break for the summer. 
They will begin again on September 11. 
 
MC USA Delegate Session, May 27-30: Cindy Lapp and Anne Confer will be in Kansas City 
May 27-30 for the MC USA delegate session. Please keep them and the delegate session in 



prayer. You can find updates on the Repentance and Transformation Resolution at the 
Inclusive Mennonite Pastors website, and other updates at MennoniteUSA.org and 
Anabaptistworld.org.  For pastoral care while Pastor Cindy is away, please be in touch with 
members of the pastorate: Glen Gehman, Kristin Docken Showalter, or Murray Penner.  
 
Message from the Church Council: The Church Council has appointed a group to work on 
the process for making decisions about how to spend the funds that HMC will receive from 
the sale of the International Guest House. The Process Team will not decide how to spend 
the funds but will help provide opportunities for the congregation to talk about options for 
using the $450,000 HMC receives, particularly options related to our mission statement. In-
person conversations will be June 26 and August 21 at 9:30 am in the fellowship hall. Zoom 
conversations are possible as well. We hope small groups will discuss their dreams and 
ideas and share back with members of the Church Council. More information will come from 
the Process Team on a regular basis in the next months. The Process Team is Su Flickinger, 
Sara Fretz-Goering, Anne-Claire Frank-Seisay, Jim Rice, and Cindy Lapp. 
 
Volunteers needed for May 26 Day Center Meal: We need volunteers to prepare dishes 
(chili, cornbread, brownies) and provide fixings (sour cream), fruit, and bottled water for the 
meal on Thursday, May 26 at the PG Plaza Day Center. We also need volunteers to sign up 
to help serve the meal. If you can help, please sign up using the form available in the listserv 
announcements (links to optional recipes are available at the SignUp form). If you do not 
have daytime availability, please note that the items can be dropped off at the church house 
prior to Thursday. If you have questions, contact Lori Zehr. 
 
Franklin's Restaurant and General Store Fundraiser, June 7: A fundraiser to support the 
PG Plaza Day Center which provides services for our unhoused neighbors. Franklin's is 
open from 11am daily. You can eat inside, order carry-out for lunch or dinner, or purchase a 
gift certificate. Or shop in the quirkiest general store we know. Franklins will donate 20% of 
your before-tax total -- be sure to show your receipt and mention to the host to participate. 
Franklin's is located at 5123 Baltimore Ave and can be contacted at 301-927-2740. 
 
Ushers Needed: Now that we are passing the offering baskets during the service again, we 
need to have two ushers along with the greeter every Sunday. If you are interested in 
volunteering please contact Mary, the administrative assistant 
(admin@hyattsvillemennonite.org).  
 

https://inclusivepastors.wordpress.com/resolution/
https://www.congregationsunited.org/daycenter
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044FAAAC2FA2FF2-may26day
mailto:admin@hyattsvillemennonite.org

